
Good evening Shuey students and families. This is Mrs. Brydle with the important 

announcements for the upcoming week at our school.   On Friday, each child received 2 

COVID tests.  We are recommending that students take the first COVID test on 

Monday, September 5th and the second test on Monday, September 12th.  Only contact 

the school if the tests are positive.  If you did not receive at test kit on Friday, please 

contact me via Class Dojo or email.  There is no school on Monday, September 5th and 

Monday, September 12th.  Wednesday, September 7th is a late start day.  School 

begins at 9:30 for all students.  Also, each student will receive a blue and white water 

bottle.  The water bottle is reusable and can be filled at school.   Each child will only 

receive one water bottle so please either reuse this water bottle or have your child bring 

one from home.  Please make sure that your child’s name is clearly written on his or her 

water bottle.  Finally, please be assured that during the excessive heat wave warnings, 

students will be having indoor play time.   

Thank you for listening and have a great evening! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


